
Academy Information: Free School Meal Provision 
 
Update:  14th April 
 
Voucher codes for the Government’s Free School Meal Voucher System have now 
been sent to all families affected.  
 
The vouchers are valid from the 20th April so your codes will only work from this date 

onwards. We originally thought that the council were organising FSM vouchers for 

the 2 week Easter holiday period but unfortunately that was not possible and schools 

were asked to order vouchers to cover these additional 2 weeks.  

We have done this but due to a backlog on the system, we are still waiting for these; 

as soon as these are available we will be posting these vouchers to you. We 

apologise for the delay and will post any further updates on our Twitter account 

@MadeleyAcademy. 

 
For more information on how the new system will work, please see: 
 
https://www.edenred.co.uk/Documents/DfE/DfE_FreeSchoolMeals_ParentCarerFAQ
s.pdf 
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